
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB−3735/1dn
MGG:wlj:jf

November 6, 2009

DNR requested that the concept of intentional cutting be taken out of ss. 77.86 (5) (a)
and (b) and 77.88 (1) (b) 3. because proving specific intent can make it more difficult
to enforce the cutting requirements under the managed forest law.  OK?
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